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	A Peek at the Week
Letter – Alphabet Boot Camp-Letters O, P, Q, R
Shape – 3D Shapes
Color Word – Orange
Number – 3 Three
Math – Counting with Friends
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Thank you for sending back your child’s “All About Me” bag!  I have really enjoyed getting to know more about each student! Your student will bring their bag home after they have shared the contents with the class.    


	Rhymes
or
Songs
O-r-a-n-g-e

O-r-a-n-g-e

O-r-a-n-g-e

Orange is what that spells.

Jack-o-lanterns are always orange.

Carrots are always orange.

Oranges are always orange.

O-r-a-n-g-e

        (Tune: Ten Little Indians)
Kristibuchanan@pickenscountyschools.org
Upcoming Events
August 31 – Progress Reports

September 4th – Labor Day (No school)
September 11th-Parent Academy
September 18-22 – Fall Break (No school)
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	From the
Teacher
· The PTO Movie night is tonight! There will be a short meeting at 6:00 and the movie “Boss Baby” will begin shortly thereafter. The movie is free and refreshments will be available to purchase.  Bring something comfy to sit on! (
· Kindergarten’s Parent Academy will be held on September 11th at 6:00. The meeting will take place in our classroom. We will discuss expectations for the year and set a goal for meeting those expectations. 

· All students must be inside the classroom by 7:45 each morning. If you drop your child off in the morning, please be sure to have them at school early enough so that they have time to walk down the hallway and be in the classroom by 7:45. Students arriving after 7:45 will have to get a tardy slip from the office.                      

(see other side)
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IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT!!!

We went to the library for the first time today!! The students are so excited to have checked out their first library book.  We will go to the library every other Friday, so the next time we go will be Sept.8th. Please talk with your child about keeping up with their library book and MAKE SURE they bring their book to school on our library days.  They WILL NOT be able to check out a new book if they do not return the one they have currently checked out. 

Thank you and happy reading!! (
